
Grad Parent Planning Committee:

The first Grad planning meeting of the year will be Tues Nov 2nd @ 7:00 pm in
person in the Claremont Learning Commons; you can also join us virtually by
clicking the following link: Click here to join the meeting.  The purpose of this
meeting is to discuss planning for our upcoming Winter Formal, and most
importantly what Claremont Grad could look like in June and the activities and
planning necessary for this year to be amazing for our Grads.  This will also be an
opportunity for parents/guardians to fill some key roles on the Grad Parent
Executive.

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_ZjI0Mzg2OWQtM2VjOS00MDNiLWE5ODYtMTJjZTNkOWQ2OGVl%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%223e89cd2d-1913-4336-964f-3db196d923c8%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%2293d3779c-ba27-4bbd-9367-1c4983fecc43%22%7d

